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MUFTI DAY next Tuesday, November 14. 
Students who wear mufti donate a gold coin to the 
Star FM Christmas Appeal, collected by the SRC.

DORRIGO VISIT
Last Tuesday the Room 25 class went to Dorrigo National Park. Students walked in the rainforest and along 
the Skywalk. They enjoyed the Cultural Centre and were also treated to seeing a lyre bird in the forest.
Neil Belling, Support Teacher

One of the projects this year in Room 23 has been propagating 
and potting succulents.
Donations of cuttings through the year have been appreciated 
and the students have sold their plants at Coffee Shop to cover 
costs. Tthe class will decorate the remaining pots to be sold as 
Christmas gifts at the last Coffee Shop of the year on Thursday, 
November 30.
Louise Evans, Support Teacher

Christmas gifts

Our students in 
Room 21 have been 
showing off their 
puzzle solving skills. 
Lainey is our puzzle 
expert and is keen to 
demonstrate this to all 
who show an interest! 
Darcy is a wonderful 
cheerleader to all! 
Well done Darcy and 
Lainey!!!
Bridget Thornton, 
Support Teacher

Puzzletime
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During the last six years students from Toormina High School have been regularly participated in the Work 
Education Program at Marian Grove.
Students not only learn a range of skills in the garden, they are exploring the nature of work and the skills 
required for effective participation in a workplace for their future endeavours. 
Shown here are Year 10 students: Huon Gilmore, Liam Sims and Tyler Borg, with Miss Zegers and Jo Robb (SLSO).
​Natalie Zegers, Support Teacher

Every Friday the Senior Class travel to Bunnings for Work Experience. Their duties include: returning stock to the 
correct shelves, cleaning the outdoor furniture, BBQs and the kitchen display area. Students also have the 
opportunity to interact with Bunning’s staff and the community in a workplace setting.
Photo above is half of our Bunnings Team: Willie Irakoze, Iraia Connors, Daniel Ryan and Adrian Smith.
Neil Belling, Support Teacher

Work Education Program 


